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News-sHEET         







march 2022
Thanks to those that turned up for the February meet and to those who re-joined or joined on the night and the others who joined “remotely”. 
Thanks also to those who bothered to send me details of the events you want to attend and as you will see from the list below, a lot are fully booked and only a few spaces left on others. If you are unsure of whether you booked a space or not, just email me, as I MAY be able to convince the organisers that we need another couple or so of spaces but not to be guaranteed. If you want to go on a reserve list, please also let me know. As I did warn in the last newsletter, get booked in quickly or you may miss out. Not my fault but the organisers want final numbers early and entry money up front because everybody wants to get out and about after two years of either no or very few events.
There is another show that I have been asked to advertise and that is the Classic Minis and Motorcycles meet for the Queen’s 70th Jubilee Celebration on the Jubilee Field at Mildenhall (a Mildenhall High Town Council event). Please let me know as soon as you can if you want to attend as there will be a rush for places (I am told). The date is Sunday 5th June 11.00am to 4.00pm so not a too early start! I don’t think there is an entry fee, but Andy Neal will let me know.
Please also don’t forget the second Club meeting of 2022 this Thursday, 31st March at the Bradfield Manger, meeting from 8.00pm or get there earlier if you want to have a meal first.

Please don’t forget to put the Val Butcher Suffolk Run from Bury to Southwold on Sunday 19th June 2022 in your diary. We will meet at the Ram Meadow car park in Bury, where there should be a burger van with very reasonably priced food and drink for you before we start. We will park up at the Southwold Boating Lake area, as we did last year. All confirmed. As last year, there will be no entry fee, just the normal request for donations and the prize draw. All monies will be shared between the East Anglian Air Ambulance and the Suffolk Accident Rescue Service. I have unlimited space for vehicles and we have 19 and counting just from the Club. Thank you all. First cars away at 10.00am.
DATE



EVENT





CLUB SPACE/STAND

24th April (Sunday)

Drive it day to Kersey Mill.



10 spaces booked, all taken.
30th April (Saturday)

Car and Motorcycle festival, West Suffolk College
5 spaces, all taken
22nd May (Sunday)

Rickinghall car show.




12 spaces booked, all taken
5th June (Sunday)

Classic Mini and Motorcycle meet, Mildenhall

Numbers needed please.

19th June (Sunday)

Val Butcher Suffolk Run Bury to Southwold

All booked numbers please
10th July (Sunday)

* Rotary Classic Car show at Culford


15 spaces booked, 2 left
31st July (Sunday)

West Suffolk Classic Car show Kedington

15 spaces booked, 5 left
6th August (Saturday)

Buxhall fete, breakfast at JB and Sally’s


15 booked, all taken .
7th August (Sunday)

* Helmingham Hall




14 spaces booked, all taken
21st August (Sunday)

Stonham Barns car show



16 spaces booked, 3 left

4th September (Sunday)

* Glemham Hall car show



12 spaces booked, 3 left
11th September (Sunday)
* Stanford Hall Mini show



Numbers needed (6 so far)
There is an entry fee for those events marked with *.

There will be the normal ten pin bowling evening at Bury Bowl in November – all being well (handicaps to be decided!!).

11th December (Sunday)

BMC Christmas meal at the Manger.


More details later!
Membership fees can be paid by sending me a cheque made to Bury Mini Club or preferably pay by BACS with a note of your name as reference. The bank is Barclays, account name is Bury Mini Club. The sort code is 20 16 12. The account number is 10807109. The membership fees are £15 for single membership and £18 for family membership.
See the website page of future events if you want to see a few more listed. Some we are not going to as a Club, but you may want to go and links are there for you to get more information. Some are provisional but I am updating them as I get date confirmation. If you know of any that may be of interest, please let me know. Finally, for those who may or may not have turned up for the meeting on 24th March, I always get the newsletter out before the meeting!
